
From: booden69@hotmail.com
To: KC Mail
Subject: Biodiversity proposal
Date: Monday, 27 February 2023 1:56:41 PM

To whom it may concern, I am concerned about the biodiversity proposal which is being presented as it seems
to penalise me for buying a property in Kingston that I have had for 15 years, long before the current council,
and I don’t agree I should have to pay exorbitant fees to keep my property fire safe . Also I disagree that this is
being brought in without the consultation of landowners ! Why is it being brought in when it doesn’t need to be.
Regards very concerned residents
Sent from my iPhone
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